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I would like to take this opportunity for input to make the following comments.

 

 

      1. The Naches Trail is an integral part of motorized recreation in this area, and as such, should be maintained

for continued use during the course of the project. Preservation of this trail is important to a majority of users, so

it's continued use must be considered.

       

       2.  Reassessment of ML1 and ML2 roads and trails should be undertaken throughout the course of the

project as to how they may be incorporated into the existing trail network.Often times these get ignored in the

bigger scheme of things, even though they may be used to enhance recreational activities for both motorized and

non-motorized activities.

 

 

       3.  The 1921 Road should be on the same schedule for opening as the rest of the roads in the area.

 

 

       4.  The document, as presented on line, really isn't particularly user friendly. I seems there's too much

extraneous information and hard to find references. Needs to be something to the point and concise.

 

 

       5.  Support Plan 2 Modified Action.

 


